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Monday 05th September 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Belgium and France Trip, October 2022 

I hope you have all had an enjoyable summer and are looking forward to what, we all 
hope, will be an exciting new school year, including our trip to Belgium and France at 
the end of October. Can I ask that you all ensure that you have read the previous 
correspondence which has vital information about COVID (there have been a lifting 
of restrictions here, but can I remind you of our previous message – see below – that 
still stands) and passports.  
 

All people going on the trip will need to be vaccinated in line with 
BOTH country’s (France and Belgium) rules at the time of travel. 
 
For unvaccinated people please factor in there is a risk of rules 
changing for a country with short notice and the responsibility for this 
comes down to the individual. 
 
Of course, with all travelling these days, these are the considerations 
that we all have concerning COVID. 

 
Furthermore, can I also remind you of the final payment for the trip, which is due this 
Friday. Again, I have included the relevant detail from the last correspondence. 
 

the second payment of £175 will be due by 9th Sept, the Friday of the 
first week back in school. This payment is really important as the tour 
company will be making demands of us as they have allowed us to delay 
this final payment to allow more time between payments. 

 
Finally, there are a couple of forms that need filling out re medical, dietary 
requirements and contact details, please look out for these and return them as soon 
as possible. I will also be arranging an evening meeting as we get closer to the 
departure date (information will be sent out regarding this in the coming week) where 
I will go over key information as well as answering any questions. However, if you 
have any questions before then, please ask.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Nolan Cassidy 
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